
EL DORADO COUNTY GENERAL PLAN 
PUBLIC HEALTH, SAFETY, AND NOISE ELEMENT 

NOTICE 

Attached is the El Dorado County (“County”) Draft Public Health, Safety, and Noise Element 
(Safety Element). This version incorporates edits and feedback from the California Department 
of Forestry and Fire Protection (“CAL FIRE”), California Geological Survey, County Chief 
Administrative Office, City of South Lake Tahoe, County Counsel, El Dorado County 
Transportation Commission, El Dorado Water Agency, County Office of Wildfire Protection 
and Resilience, County Planning and Building Department, County Public Health Department, 
the Safety Element Advisory Committee (SEAC), and various stakeholder participants. We 
appreciate the time you each took to review and provide feedback on the Draft Safety Element. 

Only the natural hazards sections and the sections in the Safety Element required to be updated 
by law (i.e. evacuation accessibility and climate adaptation and resiliency) were revised. This 
includes revisions to the existing fire safety, geologic and seismic hazards, and flood hazard 
sections. This also includes new natural hazards added to the Safety Element related to climate 
adaptation and resiliency covered in the drought and water supply, evacuation accessibility, 
agriculture and forestry disease and tree mortality, extreme heat, human-health hazards, high 
wind, severe weather, and climate adaptation and resiliency sections.  

Underline text refers to new and revised text additions that are part of this update process. 
Strikeout text refers to text deletions.  

We welcome your feedback on the Draft Safety Element Update. Please submit your written 
comments to Thea Graybill, Senior Planner, at thea.graybill@edcgov.us. You can also submit 
comments to Planning and Building Department, Long Range Planning, 2850 Fairlane Court, 
Building C, Placerville, CA 95667. 

As a friendly reminder, please provide the County comments by Friday, December 8th. 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR WOULD LIKE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, 
PLEASE CONTACT: 

Thea Graybill, Senior Planner 
El Dorado County, Planning and Building Department, Long Range Planning 
thea.graybill@edcgov.us 
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